
  

 

TENURE TRACK FACULTY POSITION ANNOUNCEMENT 

INSTITUTE OF STATISTICS AND COMPUTER INFORMATION SYSTEMS  

FACULTY OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION 

  
The Institute of Statistics and Computerized Information Systems, Faculty of Business Administration 

at the Río Piedras Campus of the University of Puerto Rico announces a search to fill tenure track 

faculty position in Applied Statistics, to begin on August 1, 2021.  

  

Requirements: Applicants must have a Ph.D. in Statistics or a Ph.D. in a related field with a master’s 

degree in Statistics from an accredited university whose degrees are recognized by the University of 

Puerto Rico; teaching experience at the university level; capacity for face-to-face and online teaching, 

research experience in their area of expertise and publications in academic journals, commitment to 

excellence in teaching; demonstrate knowledge in the use of educational technologies and statistical 

programs that include R; and command of Spanish and English. Compromise to search for external 

funds. Availability to direct thesis, dissertations, and practice. 

 

Responsibilities: To teach undergraduate and graduate levels face-to face and online; conduct 

research and publish in their areas of expertise in recognized (or better) peer reviewed journals as 

defined by the Australian Business Deans Council Journal Rankings List (ABDC); supervise thesis, 

dissertations and professional practices; develop proposals for seeking and acquisition of external 

funding; participate actively in departmental and university service activities and projects, as well as 

comply with the responsibilities of the teaching staff contained in the General regulations of UPR 

 

Deadline for applications is April 26, 2021. Applicants, must send: 1) a cover letter describing their 

academic philosophy and vision, research, and publications; 2) up to date curriculum vitae; 3) official 

academic credentials of all their degrees (diplomas, certifications, and transcripts); 4) evidence of their 

research, publications, and creative work; 5) three recommendation letters to:  

  

 

Personnel Committee 

Dra. Marta Álvarez, president 

Institute of Statistics and Computer Information Systems 

Faculty of Business Administration 

 University of Puerto Rico 

15 Ave. Universidad STE 1501 

San Juan, PR 00925-2535 

                     iesici.fae@upr.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Employer with Equal Employment Opportunities M/M/V/I 

 

Myrna López de Pinto, EdD 
Dean 
Faculty of Business Administration 
Date 
 
Leticia Fernández, CPA MBA 
Dean of Academic Affairs 
Date March 16, 2021




